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Christmas Light Switch On 

As expected, the lead up to Christmas is always a busy but extremely fun time of 
the year. This year has been no exception! Starting Monday 21st November with 
the annual Christmas Light Switch On, at Halewood Shopping Centre. The evening 
was filled with musical entertainment from Luma Creations, the choirs of St       
Andrew the Apostle Primary School and Halewood C of E Primary School and a  
singing Duo. There was also entertainment from characters provided by Mr Tumble 
(Liverpool) & Friends. A visit from Santa on his Sleigh, provided by Community  
Spirit. Halewood Town Council Staff and Volunteers (Memory Lane, Boyzee       
Halewood, Halewood Together and Halewood Town Junior Football Club), ensured 
that the night went without a hitch despite the very wet weather. A huge thank 
you to all residents who came along to support and enjoy this event. 

‘Black & Gold’ Soul & Motown Tribute Night 

 

On Saturday 10th December, following on from the sell out Abba 
Tribute Night, ‘UK Bjorn’, Halewood Town Council organised     
another tribute night of the music of Soul and Motown, ‘Black & 
Gold’. Again the attendance was fantastic, with people enjoying 
the musical entertainment, with plenty of dancing. Halewood 
Town  Council are looking forward to organising events of a      
similar nature in the future, so keep a look out in 
future newsletters and on social media for the 
details, to avoid missing out on tickets.  
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